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Statement on transitional arrangements for histopathology trainees 

applying to transfer to the 2010 GMC-approved histopathology 

curriculum and assessment system 

 
 
Following the publication of the histopathology transitional arrangements in 2010, the Royal 
College of Pathologists has transferred over 175 trainees to the 2010 histopathology curriculum. 
There are no trainees on previous versions of the curriculum and therefore these curricula will no 
longer be used. The 2010 curriculum has now been updated and submitted to the GMC. Once 
approval has been given all trainees, with the exception of those in their final year of training, will 
be moved to the new curriculum. However this will be a more seamless process because the 
change to the curriculum are minor changes. 
 
 
Jenny Maddocks 
Training Manager 
 

http://www.rcpath.org/Resources/RCPath/Migrated%20Resources/Documents/M/MMMV_Transitional_arrangements_Sep14.pdf

